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Legacy LabAlert April, 2014 

An Important Update from Legacy Laboratory Services  
 

Legacy WEBLink Test Updates 

 
Effective April 30, 2014, there will be several changes to coagulation test names and codes in 

Legacy WEBLink. Please refer to the Legacy WEBLink Test Updates table for the list of 

changes.  

 

For more information about this project, please contact the Lab Outreach Team at 503-413-

4190.  
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